
ITEM 6 

 

 
 
COUNCIL CABINET 
17 MAY 2005 
 
Report of Planning and Environment Commission 

 

Response of Council Cabinet to the Commission’s Revenue 
Budget Recommendations 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1. That Council Cabinet notes the thanks of the Planning and Environment 

Commission. 
 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
2.1 At its meeting on 21 April 2005 the Planning and Environment Commission 

considered Council Cabinet’s response to the recommendations made by 
the Commission in respect of the Council’s draft Revenue Budget for 
2005/06 

 
2.2 Commission members were very pleased with the way in which Council 

Cabinet had responded to the Commission’s recommendations.  The 
Commission resolved to formally thank Council Cabinet for its positive 
response. 

 
 
For more information contact: 
Background papers:  
List of appendices:  

 
David Romaine  01332 255598  e-mail david.romaine@derby.gov.uk 
Background Papers - None 
Appendix 1 – Implications  



Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1. None arising from this report. 
 
Legal 
 
2. None arising from this report.  
 
Personnel 
 
3. None arising from this report. 
  
Equalities impact 
 
4. The implementation of the Commission’s recommendations will have a 

beneficial impact on many Derby people. 
   
Corporate Objectives, Values and Priorities 
 
5. This report has the potential to link to the following of the Council’s 

Objectives, Values and Priorities: 
 
Objectives: 

• Healthy safe and independent communities 
• A diverse, attractive and healthy environment 

 
Values 

• Be open, transparent and honest in everything we do 
• Adopt new ways of working wherever these will help us do things 

better and provide value for money, customer focussed services 
 
Priorities 

• Improving customer service in the city centre and locally 
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